
Dear Conference Participant, 

1. The administrator of your personal data will be the Nicolaus Copernicus University in Toruń 

with its registered office at Gagarina 11, 87-100 Toruń and Fundation Academy of Biology and 

Environmental Protection with registered office at Lwowska 1, 87-100 Toruń. 

2. The purpose of processing your personal data is to organize a conference under the title „Plant 

productivity and food safety: Soil science, Microbiology, Agricultural Genetics and Food 

quality” 

3. Your personal data will be processed on the basis of: 

a. art. 6 sec. 1 lit. f) Regulation 2106/679 of the European Parliament and of the EU 

Council from 27 April 2016 on the protection of individuals with regard to the 

processing of personal data and on the free movement of such data, and repealing 

Directive 95/46 / WE (GDPR), i.e. in legitimate interests, such as: 

- efficient organization of conferences, 

- the possibility of establishing contact with conference participants, 

- sending marketing information (only events organized by the University). 

b. art. 6 sec. 1 lit. c) GDPR: 

- provisions of generally applicable law regarding accounting and taxes. 

4. When you give us your consent, your data will also be processed for the purposes of publishing 

information about the conference along with disclosing your image. Remember that in the 

event of consent, you have the right to withdraw it at any time, but without affecting the 

processing that was carried out before its withdrawal. 

5. Personal data, due to the purposes for which they are processed, will be stored until your 

objection is raised, but not shorter than required by the law on accounting and taxes. 

6. You have the right to request access to your personal data, rectification, deletion or limitation 

of processing. 

7. You also have the right to object to the processing. 

8. Raising an objection to the processing of personal data, before the event, will prevent 

participation in the conference and, moreover, does not have any other consequences. 

9. You have the right to lodge a complaint with the supervisory authority. 

10. Your personal data will not be transferred to other entities. 

11. If you want to contact the University in matters related to the processing of your personal 

data, in particular in connection with submitting an application for the exercise of your rights, 

please use the e-mail address: IOD@umk.plor write to the following address: UMK w Toruniu, 

ul. Gagarina 11, 87-100 Toruń, with the note "IOD". 

mailto:IOD@umk.pl

